
West Chester Area School District

Fugett Winter Athletic Information

October 2024

Dear Coaches, Players, Parents and Guardians,

Winter sports begin in November and early December. Coaches will be providing more
information to students prior to tryouts and practices. Students should listen to announcements
for additional information as the season approaches.

● Depending on the sport and the number of students interested, tryouts may take place
before practices begin.

● Practices will be held each day after school.

● Coaches will announce practice times and distribute schedules to teams once practices
begin.

● PIAA physicals (must be dated after May 1, 2024) should be uploaded into Family ID
for your son/daughter to continue to participate in spring sports. If a student is
interested in a winter sport and played a 2024 fall sport with their PIAA physical already
in FamilyID, simply register for the spring sport with this link:
https://students.arbitersports.com/j-r-fugett-middle-school/winter-sports-24-25-7

● If you have any questions about spring sports, please contact:
○ Girls Basketball: Lindsay Wilson lwilson@wcasd.net
○ Boys Basketball: Ben Giordano bgiordano@wcasd.net
○ Wrestling: Corey Webb cwebb@wcasd.net
○ Athletic Director: Tom Swift tswift@wcasd.net

● Students and parents may be informed via Remind of any updates during the season. If
you have not already joined Fugett Sports Update through Remind, please join using this
link: https://www.remind.com/join/fugettspor (Please note that most coaches will also
share a sport-specific Remind or Schoology link once the season begins).
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